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No. NFMP/ADMIN-NGO/2019/37    Dated Kohima, the     4th   August, 2020 

 

EXTENSION OF LAST DATE OF SUBMISSION OF PROPOSAL 

The last date for submission of RFP proposal from reputed and registered Non-Governmental 

Organizations (NGOs) to facilitate Nagaland Forest Management Project implementation at District 

& grassroot levels, is hereby extended to 14th August 2020. 

NGOs may submit their proposals in soft copy by the mentioned date to the emails given 

below: 

 nfmp-ngl@gov.in 

 dypd.afp@nfmpjica.org 

 

 

                                                                                        Sd/- 

                                              Chief Project Director, 

                                         Nagaland Forest Management Project (NFMP) 

                                             Nagaland : Kohima 
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